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Interconnect Notification (Ref: 05059)
At the industry meeting held in London on 9th June 2005, a set of proposals for the application of PPP was developed. As discussed at the meeting, BT is asking operators to respond to these proposals, giving their agreement, or otherwise commenting by 8th August 2005. 

A copy of the proposals is attached below.
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A copy of the minutes of the 9th June meeting, other PPP meeting minutes and drafts can be found at the following URL

http://www.btwholesale.com/application?origin=resolve.jsp&event=bea.portal.framework.internal.refresh&pageid=typicalwidelite&nodeId=navigation/node/data/service_and_support/contractual_information/talking_to_industry/ppp_home
Responses should be emailed to kim.allen@bt.com  
For any further enquiries please contact your Commercial Manager.
The information contained in this briefing is confidential information as per your terms and conditions with BT. Please do not forward, republish or permit unauthorised access.  The content is accurate at the time of writing and is subject to change.











































































Request for RESPonses TO  Final PPP Proposals by 8th August 05
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